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1st meeting 2nd meeting

3rd meeting

Contact us!

Get involved!

Wed. 

Sept. 20th

5:30-6:30p

Wed. Oct. 25th5:30-6:30p

Wed. Dec. 20th5:30-6:30p

Welcome

to G.C.A.T!

Questions/
Concerns?
Senior Director of GATE:

Dr. Valeria Jackson
valeria.jackson@detroitk12.org



Program Associate II:

Keiera Bradley
keiera.bradley@detroitk12.org

JOIN
US!

DPSCD does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex,
sexual orientation, gender identity, disability, age, religion, height, weight,

citizenship, marital or family status, military status, ancestry, genetic information,
or any other legally protected category, in its educational programs and

activities, including employment and admissions. Questions? Concerns? contact
the Civil Rights Coordinator at (313) 240-4377 or

dpscd.compliance@detroitk12.org or 3011 West Grand Boulevard , 14th Floor,
Detroit MI 48202. 

Encouraging parent and guardian

participation and input with

monthly meetings. Families will

receive support, updates, and

work with key stakeholders to

make decisions and

recommendations regarding GATE. 


